
 

 

City of Cambridge 

Public Hearing 

May 13, 2024 

7:00 p.m. 

 
A public hearing was held for the purpose of receiving comments on the following matter. 

 

Consideration of proposed amendment to the FY 2024 Budget. 

The proposed amendment on the FY2024 Budget reflects the receipt of additional revenue from 

the ITD Strategic Initiatives Program Grant for Commercial Street. 
   FY 2022            FY2022            FY2023             FY2023             FY2024              FY2024                    

FY2024 

     Actual             Actual               Actual                Actual             Budgeted            Budgeted               Increase Over    

Fund       Expenditures     Revenues       Expenditures        Revenues        Expenditures         Revenues        Original Appropriation 

General    264,890.56     592,406.52        144,684.61        414,453.03       1,248,190.00       1,248,190.00            1,460,000.00 

 

Mayor Loveland called the hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. at Cambridge City Hall located at 80 S 

Superior Street Cambridge, Idaho.  City Clerk Sandra McKee read the Public Hearing Notice as 

advertised in the Record~Reporter, the city’s official newspaper.  

 

Mayor Loveland explained the public hearing procedures. 

 

Mayor Loveland asked for Testimony. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE IN SUPPORT OF APPLICATION – None received. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE NEUTRAL ON APPLICATION – None received. 

 

TESTIMONY BY THOSE OPPOSED TO APPLICATION – None received. 

 

No written comments were received. 

 

Mayor Loveland closed the hearing at 7:04 p.m. 

 

 

 

____________________________________       ________________________________ 

Sandra McKee, City Clerk          Mark Loveland, Mayor 

 


